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40th Annual Ray Garrett Jr. Corporate and Securities Law 
and 59th Annual Corporate Counsel Virtual Institute
Presented by Northwestern University Pritzker School of Law

September 23–25, 2020

Mark Wood, head of the firm's Corporate Securities practice, will serve as a panelist in the 
"Developments in Public Company Disclosure" discussion at 3:45 p.m. (CT) on Thursday, September 
24. Panelists will discuss:

● Developments in COVID-19 disclosures

● Executive compensation trends

● M&A financial disclosure updates

Learn more about the 40th Annual Ray Garrett Jr. Corporate and Securities Law and 59th Annual 
Corporate Counsel Virtual Institute here.

CONTACTS

For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.
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